
I'd like to voice my support for a major change to Measure 110.  I believe criminalizing drug use has 

negative effects.  However in Oregon we never put into place sufficient resources to deal with the 

resulting problems of removing legal punishment for drug use.  Where are the supports needed to help 

those who need help?  People are dying on the street, and public safety is nearly non-existent.  No one 

wants to visit downtown, which is causing businesses to fail. The domino effect is clear - Measure 110, 

without the very necessary support resources - is an utter failure. Please act to reverse this horrible 

downward spiral. I urge the Oregon Legislature to take steps to clean up this disaster. 

 

Irene Willard 

Gresham 

 


